M.N.Karthikeyan, NCRA (Retired)

On receiving a mail from Director, GMRT, about the 20 Years of celebrations of GMRT,
my heart filled with joy and emotions. It took for us full fifteen years from 1986 to 2001 to
bring all our effort to a full-fledged facility for the Astronomers of this country and also

for other Nations across the world.

My heart felt congratulations to the team of engineers, technicians, scientific Officers,
administrative staff, academic team, Dean and Director for keeping the GMRT full
working condition, by improving the sensitivity of this facility. Wishing for many more

years to come with several discoveries on using this facility.



